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Missions 

In the month of December, the youth decided to 

go caroling to spread Christmas cheer. We also 

wrote positive messages on rocks that we left 

around the community in the hopes they might 

spread kindness. A small group also helped out 

with the College Corner Food Pantry. This 

month we will again let the youth decide on 

missions that they are interested in. We will also get a small group 

together to help with the food pantry again. Any students in eighth 

grade or up that are interested in going on the Red Bird Mission trip 

for spring break, can still sign up to go. Please contact us and we 

will get you details. We will be having a fundraising dinner for the 

Red Bird Mission Trip on Sunday, January 28th at Edwards United 

Methodist at 12:00 p.m. If you have any mission ideas that you think 

might be good for the youth, please let us know. 

Events  

The New Year’s Eve Party will start at the Junction at 7 p.m. with 

games. We will then go to the College Corner Presbyterian church 

for more games. The kids can be picked up at 9am on January 1st. 

Another event we are planning is doing a 5th quarter after a boys’ 

basketball game.  

Youth Group  

We will continue to meet at the Junction for the 

month on January. The meetings are every 

Sunday from 5:30-8:00. We play games, eat 

dinner and are currently studying Romans.  

 

 

  Contact Information 

Brooke and Alex Murray 
           (765) 580-1478 
            gbtipton@indiana.edu 

Important Dates 

 

December 31-January 1 

        New Years Eve Shut-in 

 

January 7th  

        Youth Group Meeting 

 

January 14th 

        Youth Group Meeting 

 

January 21st 

        Youth Group Meeting 

 

January 27th 

   College Corner Food Pantry 

        at the Junction 

 

January 28th 

        Youth Group Meeting 

 

January 28th 

        Fundraising Dinner 

             for Red Bird Trip 
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